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Death Investigation - Case 201602189 

On Monday, May 2, 2016, at about 11:05 a.m., the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office received a call of a dead 
body found at a residence on the 2000 block of Park Rd in McKinleyville. Deputies and medical personnel 
arrived on scene, and the body was confirmed deceased. The deceased was identified as 31 year Kurt 
Kenneth Romero. Romero was a member of the U.S. Coast Guard and stationed locally. 

An autopsy was performed on Tuesday, May 3rd. Officials are waiting for toxicology reports to confirm cause of 
death. This death is not considered suspicious and there was no evidence of foul play.  

Anyone with information for the Sheriff’s Office regarding this case or related criminal activity is encouraged to 
call the Sheriff’s Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriff’s Office Crime Tip line at 707-268-2539. 
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